
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTAL 
OF APPLICATION TO SERVE 

AS DIRECTOR OF 
NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT AND 

MUNICIPAL SUBDISTRICT, NORTHERN COLORADO 
WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

FROM BOULDER COUNTY 
 
Please take notice that applications are being accepted for appointment to the Board of Directors 
of the Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District (Northern Water) and Municipal Subdistrict, 
Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District, to complete the unexpired term of Director Sue 
Ellen Harrison, a Director from Boulder County. Pursuant to CRS § 37-45-120(2) the Directors of 
Northern Water shall act also as Directors of the Subdistrict. Applications will be accepted prior 
to 4 p.m. on August 29, 2025. Filling this vacant position shall be done pursuant to CRS § 37-45-
114 (b). The term of the Director position to be filled expires on September 28, 2026. To be 
considered, you must have resided within Northern Water boundaries for one year, must be the 
owner of real property within Northern Water boundaries in Boulder County, and must be 
knowledgeable in water matters. A resume setting forth your qualifications to serve should be 
sent to: 
 
       

The Honorable Julie Hoskins 
Chief Judge, 19th Judicial District 

   Weld County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 2038 
Greeley, Colorado 80632 

 
  A copy of your resume should also be sent to: 
 
   The Honorable Ingrid S. Bakke 
   Chief Judge, 13th Judicial District 
   Boulder County Combined Court 
   1777 6th Street 

P.O. Box 4249 
   Boulder, Colorado 80306 
 

This notice is provided by: 
 

Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District  
Municipal Subdistrict,  
Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District 
220 Water Avenue 
Berthoud, Colorado 80513 
Telephone: (800) 369-7246 

 
 
Posted by: Traci Miller   
Date:    _______ _ 
Removed by:    _ 
Date:     _ 
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